
  
 
Advice 18-2010 of the Scientific Committee of the FASFC on the re-examination of 
the self-control guide for the fish sector 
 
This advice concerns the re-examination of the self-control guide for the fish sector. 
 
The full text is available on this website in dutch and in french, respectively under the section 
“Wetenschappelijk Comité/Adviezen” and “Comité scientifique/Avis”. 
 


